CIRCULAR

Dear Participants,

Greetings from National Book Trust India!

We thank you for overwhelming response regarding participation in New Delhi World Book Fair -2016.

This is to inform you that the Computerized Draw of Lots for allocation of stalls/Bare space is scheduled at 3 pm on 17 December 2015 in the Conference Room, 2nd floor, at NBT headquarters, New Delhi.

You are welcome to attend the same. Please NOTE that the stall numbers will be uploaded on the website www.newdelhiworldbookfair.gov.in on the same day or next day. The Stall numbers will also be intimated to the participants via e-mail on the same day or latest by the next day.

Warm Regards

Rajeev Chaudhry
Deputy Director (Exhibition)
National Book Trust, India
Nehru Bhawan, 5, Institutional Area,
Phase-II, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070
Tele fax: 91 11 26707779, 26121883
Website: www.nbtindia.gov.in